
SANTA CLARA ELEMENATARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING 
Zoom Meeting 

 
NOTICE OF TELECONFERENCE OPTIONS FOR MEETINGS 
The Santa Clara Elementary School District Board of Education regular meetings will be teleconference meetings 
where one or more members of the Board will be attending the meeting via teleconference/video conference. 
 
This teleconference option is being held in accordance with Governor Newson’s Executive Orders N-33-20 and N-
29-20 respectively in regards to the COVID-19 virus.  These meetings will also be available via Zoom.   
Please contact Principal Skidmore for the link before 3:00 on the Tuesday prior to the meeting and one will be sent 
to you. 
 
Members of the Public will continue to have the right to observe and offer public comments at the public meeting,  
 
3:00 P.M.  Open session 
3:30 P.M.  Closed session 
LOCATION: 20030 E. Telegraph Rd Santa Paula, CA 93060 
 
As there is a Stay-Safe-At-Home order in place we understand that it is critically important for people to limit in-
person interaction.  However, education is an essential function, and we value your input. 
 
The following notice has been added to the originally posted agendas: 
 
NOTICE:  In addition to the public comment opportunities described below.  The District will also permit 
members of the public to address the Board via telephone.  When participating via teleconference, please 
remember that you are participating in an official meeting of the District’s Governing Board.  Disruptive 
individuals will be disconnected.  If a member of the public desires to address the Board via telephone please 
contact the district at (805) 525-4573 extension 11, by 2:00 on the Wednesday of the meeting.  Members of the 
public will be required to provide the District with the telephone number where they can be reached to address the 
Governing Board when the item is being discussed during the Governing Board meeting. 
 
If you wish to register your opinion on a topic but not speak, please submit your opinion via email to  
Principal Skidmore at kskidmore@santaclaraesd.org by no later than 2:00 on the Wednesday of the meeting.  
Board members will review these emails prior to the meeting. 
 
 
Pursuant to the Brown Act, the Board cannot enter into a formal discussion nor can a decision be made in regard to 
public comments.  The Board may provide a reference to staff or other resources of information, request staff to 
report back at a subsequent meeting, or direct staff to place and item on a future agenda. 
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